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Roundabout Signage

With the installation of a roundabout north of Fairfax 
along Highway 151 in Cedar Rapids, there is precedent for 
additional roundabouts within the city.  The Bellon Family 
Farm Master Plan proposes adding two roundabouts 
along Highway 151 that would have some form of gateway 
or monumental signage. These roundabouts would be 
significant as the conduits between the future development 
of Fairfax and the town’s more historic areas. This proposed 
signage is meant to reflect that relationship and utilizes 
material within the signage family to create an attractive 
symbol of the agrarian history of Fairfax with a modern 
twist. The central silo form, while simplified structurally, is 
scaled to emulate the existing silos in downtown Fairfax. 
This feature could be lit at night or have vines intertwined 
within it to add some more dimension and interest. All 
elements proposed within the DOT right-of-way will need 
formal review and approval.

Existing view of Highway 151 looking south

Example of lighting within the silo structure
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